
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

July 22, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Patient, 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that effective 8/30/2025, Jeffrey Myhill, M.D., will no 
longer be practicing at Austin ENT & Allergy. Our team of ear, nose, and throat 
specialists would be honored to continue providing you with care at our 
office.  
 
You have a choice when selecting your health care team. The full offering of 
comprehensive ear, nose, throat, allergy, and hearing services will continue to 
be available to you at our office. Should you wish to continue your current 
care plan and schedule an appointment with another member of our team, 
or if you have questions about your current treatment options, please contact 
our office at (512) 277-7500. 
  
If you choose to pursue treatment elsewhere, you may request your records 
by submitting an Authorization to Release Health Information form to our 
team, or request that your records be transferred to another provider 
location.  
 
Thank you for trusting your ENT care with our practice. Please do not hesitate 
to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Austin ENT & Allergy 

https://entatx.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Authorization-to-Release-Health-Information-12.7.23.pdf

